
Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE,  
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

of Victoria’s 100-per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 
Property located approximately 375 kilometres 
north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 
northeast of the Village of Mayo within  

Na-Cho Nyak Dun. The property is accessible 
by road year-round and is connected to Yukon 
Energy Corp’s electrical grid. The mine is a 

employing 350-400 people. 

ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

COMMUNITY

As Yukon children and youth across the territory excitedly anticipate all the 
fun and festivity that Hallowe’en trick-or-treating can bring, the Victoria 
Gold team encourages our territory’s most valued resource to be safe as 
they head out this Sunday evening.

Some safety tips to keep in mind compiled from the Safe Kids Worldwide 
organization (safekids.org) include:

Walking Safely
 • Cross the street at corners, using traffic signals and crosswalks. Look
  left, right and left again when crossing and keep looking as you cross.
 • Put electronic devices down, keep heads up and do not run across
  the street.
 • Always walk on sidewalks or paths (where available in your
  community).
 • Watch for vehicles that are turning or backing up. Never dart out into
  the street or cross the street between parked vehicles.
 • Adults should join children under age 12 for trick-or-treating.

Costumes for a Safe Hallowe’en
 • Decorate costumes and treat bags with reflective tape or stickers and
  if possible, choose light colours.
 • Choose face paint and makeup whenever possible instead of masks,
  which can obstruct a child’s vision.
 • Have children carry glow sticks or flashlights for greater visibility
  by drivers.
 • When selecting a costume, ensure it is the correct size to prevent
  trips and falls.
 • Dress your child for the weather.

H A L L O W E ’ E N  S A F E T Y  T I P S

Always check candy before eating it and 
please follow all COVID-19 recommendations 
and guidelines as outlined by the Yukon’s 
Chief Medical Officer of Health and your 
community leaders. Super Mario (Eli) is warm and ready for safe and happy trick-or-treating.

From the Victoria Gold family to yours, Happy Hallowe’en.


